School Notes

Mrs. Wells visited the schools this week.

The eighth grade class had a meeting this week and adopted their class colors and class motto.

This week was held the regular monthly review for February. This closes the sixth month of the school year.

We hope to have a big turnout at the Tri-County Teachers' Association meeting here Saturday of this week at our high school room. Good papers, good talks, good music, good humor.

State Superintendent Stockweil and most of the county superintendents of the state are attending an educational meeting in the South this week. They went in a special car from Wahpeton.

Dr. Macdonald and H. N. Tucker were visitors at the public schools yesterday. Mr. Tucker gave the high school a good talk on matters relating to the history of our schools. Call again gentlemen.